
Minutes of the Friends of Milford Library
Thursday, February 26, 2015

9:30 AM

Call to Order:  The meeting of the Friends of the Milford Library was convened by the 
board president Amy O'Connor.  Members of the board in attendance: Amy O'Connor, 
Jolene Leu and Linda Weir. Also in attendance Beth Sorenson, Library Director.

Approval of Minutes:  February 27, 2014  Leu/Weir

Treasurer's Report:
Income of  $5299.73
Expenses of $1056t.89
Assets of $34612.01 

Old Business:  None  

New Business:
Membership Drive Letter
The membership drive letter was updated.  Beth will make the revisions and send the 
letter to Amy.  Amy will forward the letter to board members for their approval.   The 
library will print the letters and Pioneer Printing will donate the folding and printing of 
envelopes.  Patrons will be given a choice of receiving the newsletter by e-mail or having 
it mailed to their home.  

Newsletter
The newsletter is ready for mailing.  Wednesday, March 3 at 10 o'clock volunteers will 
meet to fold and prepare the newsletter for mailing.  A lengthy discussion was held on 
bulk mailing or mailing with stamps.  There are too few mailings for bulk mailing to be 
profitable.  It was decided to mail with stamps.  Perhaps another source can be found to 
piggy back the newsletter mailing.

Board Members
Marilyn's term on the board expired this January.  A discussion was held on suggested 
names.  There are three positions to fill.  

Shelf Elves
Patrons are not volunteering to meet on the second Thursday of each month to dust books 
and arrange them on the shelves.  Linda will contact Linda Seeger the sponsor for the 
Key Club to see if any of the students would like to volunteer.

Summer Reading Program
The Friends of the Library will sponsor the summer reading program for middle school 
students again.

Meeting Adjourned: 11:00




